
   Welcome to our whole 
church gathering today!

We are Countess Free Church – a 
people following Jesus together 

here in the city of Ely.

Young, old, big or small … its great 
to have you with us today.

We are a church in mission
across the city …

We want to see Kingdom 
Life across the city

   Coming up …
We are gathering weekly – each Sunday at 10.30am

There is also a short prayer time in the Quiet Room half an hour 
before at 10am.

Thursday 29th June Disability Awareness Training (on 
Zoom at 7.45pm)

Wednesday 5th July Church Members Meeting 7.45pm

Sunday 9th July Rich Tea Community at 3.30pm

Sunday 16th July Farewell service with Karl & Karen 
followed by lunch

Disability Awareness Training by Through The Roof

We have two sessions on 
Thursdays 22nd & 29th June at 
7.45pm on zoom to help all of us 

in the church think about the 
needs of those with disabilities 

across all our activities. Everyone 
is welcome to attend.

For details of the zoom link, please 
talk to Karl or a member of the 

leadership team.



www.countessely.co.uk
Email: 

Facebook: 
@CountessFreeChurchEly

Instagram: 
@CountessFreeChurch

Tel: 01353 662396

10 Chapel St. Ely, CB6 1AD

You can find our messages on 
our website – click 'Connect' 
then 'Message Podcasts' or
'Message Postings'.
The podcasts are also available 
on Itunes, Spotify and Amazon.

Locally we actively support Ely 
Foodbank, Ely CAP Debt centre, 
Ely College Chaplaincy, Monday 
Cafe and much more!

Charity Registration No.116693

Key Question:[IN] Can we keep hold of truths about God 
even when things have gone wrong?

Challenge: Rehearse what you know of God's character

Services through the Summer

Services at the end of July and through August will be All Age 
specials, using the acronym 'SOAP' to help us all study 
together. A new series 'Foundations of the Church' in 

Ephesians will begin in September.

Please note there will be no service on Sunday August 27th - 
this will be an opportunity to meet with friends or neighbours 

over the Bank Holiday weekend.

Prayers and thoughts for the New Season

Final Call! Emad is collecting prayers and thoughts for Karen 
& Karl as they prepare for their new season of ministry. Please 

email these to him using this special email address:

Karl and Karen will be sending out prayer news in their new 
ministry by email. To sign up talk to Karl or Karen, or follow 

this link.

http://www.countessely.co.uk/
https://groups.io/g/KarlKarenPrayerLetter/join

